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Dr. J. W. Bee,

C/o Department of Zoology, {
University of Kansas,

AWREINCE,

Kane., e B,

Dear Dr. Bee:

1L nave recentily been comparing some of our
observations on Brown Lemming on Prince of Wales Island with
your interesting findings in Alaska (Bee & Hall 1954).

It anpears to me that, if the legend under Fig.
<6 1s correct, the spring and summer lines delimiting the
frequency distribution in that figure must have been
confused. I should be much obligeéd if you would let me
kKnow 1T that is correct.

e

I also assume that the 23 %% mentioned in g under
Fig. &0 are the same as those in g under Fig. 29, and
that the date in Fig. 20 should be 15 to 19 rather than
18 to. 16, Ihere also appears to have been confusion in
datga given in b of Figs. 89, 20, if, as I assume, the

L

O O
12 +4 referred to are the same,.

1 hope that checking up on these o0ld records will
—  — pBot -puT-Yay TH too much trouble, g S R

Faithfully yours, |

T. He Manning




